
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

September 20, 2010 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: James Singer 

Belinda Kenley 
John Beals 
Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Steven Feverston 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Council will sponsor a table for ten at the Washington-Centerville Library's 200th 

Birthday Celebration that the Library is hosting on Friday, December 10, 2010 at Yankee Trace. 
It was requested that Mr. Feverston look into the possibility of landmark status on 

a home in Centerville. 
Mr. Compton informed Council that he had spoken with Mr. Dale Berry, Trustee. 

Mr. Berry stated that he had suggested to the Washington Township Trustees that the Township 
should pay one half of the City's portion of the project for Sheehan Road. This would be a 
reimbursement of part of the .7 mil money the City must send to Washington Township annually. 
It is hoped that Sheehan Road improvements can be considered a joint project that will benefit 
both Centerville and Washington Township residents. 

Mrs. Kenley made a motion to convene into Executive Session regarding 
personnel. Mr. Beals seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes. At such time, 
after no official business was conducted, Mr. Cline moved that Council adjourn out of Executive 
Session. Mr. Singer seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes in favor of the 
motion. 
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